
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/31/2020 12:05:49 PM

To:  Terry Kaufmann Macias <terry.kaufmann-macias@lacity.org>

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: The Hollywood Center Towers
 

Thank you, Terry,
I’ve cc’d Mindy, the assigned planner.
Best,
Luci

On Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 11:58 AM Terry Kaufmann Macias <terry.kaufmann-macias@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi. Wasn't sure who to send this to so it goes into the record. Thanks terry

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net>
Date: July 31, 2020 at 11:03:32 AM PDT
To: Terry.Kaufmann-Macias@lacity.org
Subject: The Hollywood Center Towers

​Please put a halt to these towers. They are way out of scale with Hollywood. Two buildings more in line with the
other construction going on in Hollywood would be fine. There is no possible justification for the construction of
these behemoths that I can see, other than the money to be made by developers. There is more reason now than
ever to stop this project, given the recent ongoing scandals around LA politicians and development committee
members. I urge you to do the right thing for us residents of Hollywood. Looking forward to your response. 

Kent Beyda
1949 North Wilton Place
Los Angeles, CA 90068

*****************Confidentiality Notice *************************
This electronic message transmission contains information
from the Office of the Los Angeles City Attorney, which may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege and/or
the work product doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachments without reading or saving in any manner.
********************************************************************

-- 
* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

Luciralia Ibarra
Principal City Planner
Citywide - Major Projects/CEQA Policy
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3634
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